
FROM:	 	 Emile	Berries	
SENT:		 	 14	June	2017	16H00	
TO:		 	 All	Franchiees	

SUBJECT:		 H2O	Bottling	Plants	CIP	-	(Cleaning	in	Place)	Procedures	/	Directive		

Dear	H2O	International	Franchisees,		

It	has	been	brought	to	our	attention	by	Gordon	Reid	that	the	Cleaning	in	Place	Procedures	(CIP),	
recommended	by	Gordon	are	not	being	implemented	by	H2O	International	Franchisees	who	
currently	bottle	water.		

Ongoing	reports	performed	by	Gordon	show	that	the	water	quality	tested	from	H2O	Bottling	Plants	
are	deteriorating	instead	of	improving.		

This	is	a	concern	for	Gordon	as	he	feels	the	recommendations	made	are	not	been	properly	followed.	
He	stresses	that	it	is	vitally	important	for	all	H2O	Bottling	Plants	to	regularly	perform	the	CIP	
Procedures.		

See	the	link	below	that	explains,	step	by	step,	how	this	is	to	be	done.		

http://h2o-online.co.za/sdm_downloads/h2o-international-il9-filtration-sterilization-installation-
manual1-pdf/		

(If	the	link	doesn’t	work	this	document	can	be	found	here:	H2O-Online	Master	Documents	Library	>	
Tech	Support	>	Installation	Drawings	and	Instructions:	Standard	H2O	Bottling	plant	Installation	and	
CIP	Manual)	

In	order	for	us	not	to	compromise	on	quality,	Gordon	recommends	that	all	H2O	International	
Bottling	Plants	put	these	CIP	steps	&	procedures	in	place	and	they	are	performed	every	2	weeks.		

Please	contact	me	if	you	need	any	assistance.	It	is	vital	that	all	H2O	International	Franchisees	are	
delivering	water	of	a	very	high	quality.	The	only	way	we,	as	a	group,	can	maintain	this	high	quality	is	
by	ensuring	that	the	Bottling	Plants	are	regularly	sterilized	/	sanitised	every	two	weeks.		

Kind	regards,	
Emile	Berries	

Technical	Manager	
H2O	International	SA	
0795096619		

	


